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February Newsletter 

 

Hello Harry Sayers Families, 

 

We hope you had a wonderful January! The sun shone brightly, and while it was occasionally 

cold, the 2025 weather brought us hope and joy. Now, with snow in the forecast, we are 

excited! Did you know we haven’t had a solid day of tobogganing here at the school for two 

years? Although it snowed quite a bit last year and we had three days of school closures, the 

snow always melted before we could go sledding. Let’s see what February brings! 

 

We have been thrilled to welcome all our new Kindergarten registrations over the past few 

weeks. The Grade 5 basketball teams have been playing hard and enjoying their games! We 

also had a fantastic Lunar New Year celebration and parade. Students learned how to use 

chopsticks and read about their future from fortune cookies! 

 

With only six weeks before Spring Break, we have many exciting events planned. Please mark 

your calendars! 

 

Best regards, 

 

Mr. Colbert and Mrs. Hoeving 
 

 

Staffing Update 
 

We wanted to inform you that Mrs. Shandler (Clerical) has decided to pursue new opportunities 

outside our school district. We thank her for her time at Harry Sayers Elementary. Ms. 

Schroeder and Mrs. Moller will be our clerical on various days until we fill this position.  We 

hope to have our new permanent clerical at our school by 3rd week of February.  Mrs. Turra will 

still be our clerical on Tuesdays.  
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Important Dates 

 

February 3rd:  Gr. 1-5 Registration begins, and Out of Catchment forms can be submitted 

 

February 5th:  Hot Lunch Orders Due at Midnight 

 

February 12th:  Fort Langley Field Trip for Gr. 4’s. 

 

February 13th:  Long House Field Trip for Gr. 3’s, Spirit Day: Wear Red/White/Purple, Hot 

Lunch: Quiznos 

 

February 14th: No School: Non-Instructional Day 

 

February 17th:  Family Day: No School  
 
February 19th and 20th:  Parent Teacher Interviews 
 
School Day Runs from 840-12 pm on both days.  Students will be dismissed at 12 pm.  Please 
pick up promptly! Parent Teacher Interview appointments available until 7 pm on the 19th.   
 
*Please sign up by Monday, February 17th* After this date, you will have to see your teacher 
to book a time*. 
 
Teachers have a variety of times available throughout the week, please see on-line booking 
information already sent out a few weeks ago.  School Appointments! Online School Parent 

Teacher Conference Appointment Booking 
 
February 21st:  This day is a FULL DAY OF SCHOOL 
 
February 26th 

• Pink Shirt Day!  Please wear Pink to support treating everyone with Kindness! 

• PAC Meeting, 6 pm 
 
 

 

https://www.schoolappointments.com/
https://www.schoolappointments.com/

